
District Happenings…                    
from Mr. Woods

School Board Meeting  
Wednesday, May 26th, 2021
In-person & via Zoom 6:00 PM

Parent Recognition Award...
We are proud to announce the  

final weekly winner of the
“Parent Recognition Award” 

Margaret Clement
"I am nominating Margaret Clement, Gianni's 

grandmother, for this award for her dedication to Gianni.  
Gianni has found amazing success this school year with 

her guidance and time.  I appreciate all she has given him 
to make distance learning possible."

   Nominated by: Mrs. Stottlemyre

Lifelong learners leading productive, healthy and responsible lives.

Griffin School District 
Weekly Newsletter
May 17th  - May 21st

Check out Books all year long! 
Griffin School Library Link
○ If you have any questions, please 

contact cwolfe@griffinschool.us. 

Parent Drop off & Pick up 
Reminders:
Now that ALL grades are back in the 
building four full days a week, please 
help us make drop off and pick up run 
smoothly . . . 
● Please have your students ready to 

exit the car when you pull up to drop 
them off.

● Please pull up all the way to the end 
of the sidewalk in the parent drop off 
lane (a person or cone will mark the 
spot)

● Please stay in your car
● Please be patient with us, there are 

alot of cars and kids in the parking 
lot 

May’s Word of the Month…            

 

From the PTO...                      
The PTO needs you on their team.

Help us get the word out that the PTO is 
looking for new members for next school 

year.  Visit their website at
www.griffinpto.org

Golf Tournament
On Monday, June 7th the Squaxin 
Island Tribe will be celebrating
their 20th Annual Golf Tournament 
benefiting the Tribe's Museum 
Library and Research Center.  
Team Sign ups will be available soon.  
For more information visit the website at 
https://www.golfgenius.com/pages/7245558664
990344404

Griffin Grizzly Grill Meals... 
FREE BREAKFAST & LUNCH (Milk .60 Cents)   

For more information, contact Tawnya 
White at twhite@griffinschool.us or 
360-866-5920.  Please fill out the following form:

Meal Request

We are excited to have
ALL grades back...
4 Full days a week!!!!  

See you on Monday the 17th!  
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